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  Yayoi Kusama: Give Me Love Yayoi
Kusama,2016-03-22 Yayoi Kusama: Give Me Love
documents the artist's most recent exhibition at
David Zwirner, New York, which marked the US debut
of The Obliteration Room, an all-white, domestic
interior that viewers are invited to cover with
dot stickers of various sizes and colors. Widely
recognized as one of the most popular artists in
the world, Yayoi Kusama has shaped her own
narrative of postwar and contemporary art.
Minimalism and Pop art, abstraction and
conceptualism coincide in her practice, which
spans painting, sculpture, performance, room-sized
and outdoor installation, the written word, films,
fashion, design, and architectural interventions.
Born in 1929 in Matsumoto, Japan, Yayoi Kusama
briefly studied painting in Kyoto before moving to
New York City in the late 1950s. In the mid-1960s,
she established herself in New York as an
important avant-garde artist by staging
groundbreaking happenings, events, and
exhibitions. Now in her late 80s, Kusama is
entering one of the richest creative periods of
her life. Immersed in her studio six days a week,
Kusama has spoken of her renewed dedication to
creating art over the past years: “[N]ew ideas
come welling up every day….Now I am more keenly
aware of the time that remains and more in awe of
the vast scope of art.” Taking The Obliteration
Room as its centerpiece, this catalogue reveals,
in vivid large-scale plates, the transformation of
the space from a clean white interior to a
stunningly saturated room, with ceilings, walls,
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and furniture covered in myriad multicolored
stickers put there by viewers over the course of
the exhibition. The catalogue also includes
beautiful reproductions of Kusama's new large-
format paintings from My Eternal Soul series.
Ranging from bright and densely pixelated forms,
to umber figures with darker blues and muted
oranges, these paintings demonstrate the artist's
striking command of color, and her exceptional
control over balance and contrast. Bold
brushstrokes hover between figuration and
abstraction; vibrant, animated, and intense, these
paintings introduce their own powerful pictorial
logic, at once contemporary and universal. The
catalogue continues with a selection of new, large
Pumpkin sculptures, a form that Kusama has been
exploring since her studies in Japan in the 1950s,
and which gained prominence in the 1980s,
continuing to remain an essential part of her
practice. Made of shiny stainless steel and
featuring painted dots or dot-shaped perforations
that recall The Obliteration Room, these immersive
works seem created on human scale, with the
tallest measuring 70 inches (178 cm). Vibrant
plates capture how color, shape, size, and surface
merge in these sculptures and mesmerize the
viewer. Texts include a Hymn to Yayoi Kusama by
art critic and poet Akira Tatehata and a poem by
the artist herself.
  Yayoi Kusama May Nakamura,2021-08-31 Get to know
Yayoi Kusama, a Japanese artist known for her
extensive use of polka dots and for her infinity
installations, in this fascinating nonfiction
Level 3 Ready-to-Read, part of a series of
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biographies about people “you should meet!” Meet
Yayoi Kusama. When Yayoi Kusama was a little girl,
she told her parents she wanted to be an artist.
Her parents forbade her and tore up her drawings.
But that didn’t stop her. When she couldn’t afford
art supplies, she used old paper sacks and mud to
create her art. Eventually, she convinced her
parents to let her go to art school and study
painting. In 2006, she became the first Japanese
woman to receive the Praemium Imperiale. It is one
of the highest honors given by the Japanese
imperial family. Ten years later, she received the
Order of Culture, another prestigious award given
to people who make important contributions to
Japanese culture. Today, she is one of the most
famous artists in the world.
  Yayoi Kusama: Festival of Life Yayoi
Kusama,Jenni Sorkin,2018-09-25 In a unique style
that is both sensory and utopian, Yayoi Kusama’s
work possesses a highly personal character, yet
one that has connected profoundly with large
audiences around the globe. Throughout her career
she has been able to break down traditional
barriers between work, artist, and spectator.
Kusama’s work—which spans paintings, performances,
room-size presentations, sculptural installations,
literary works, films, fashion, design, and
interventions within existing architectural
structures—has transcended some of the most
important art movements of the second half of the
twentieth century, including pop art and
minimalism. Conveying extraordinary vitality and
passion, her work seems to encompass an
autobiographic, even confessional dimension. As
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stated by Roberta Smith in The New York Times,
“These paintings form a great big infinity room of
their own, but one in which each part is also an
autonomous work of art, its own piece of wobbly,
handwrought infinity. You may not want to know
these paintings Ms. Kusama has made, but in the
moment their vitality is infectious. It is the
vitality of an artist who lives to work, whose
work keeps her alive.” Yayoi Kusama: Festival of
Life documents the artist’s exhibition at David
Zwirner’s Chelsea location in New York in late
2017, featuring a selection of paintings from her
iconic My Eternal Soul series, new large-scale
flower sculptures, a polka-dotted environment, and
two Infinity Mirror Rooms. The monograph includes
new scholarship on the artist by Jenni Sorkin, as
well as a special foldout poster.
  Infinity Net: The Autobiography of Yayoi Kusama
Yayoi Kusama,2021-09-01 I am deeply terrified by
the obsessions crawling over my body, whether they
come from within me or from outside. I fluctuate
between feelings of reality and unreality. I,
myself, delight in my obsessions.'Yayoi Kusama is
one of the most significant contemporary artists
at work today. This engaging autobiography tells
the story of her life and extraordinary career in
her own words, revealing her as a fascinating
figure and maverick artist who channels her
obsessive neuroses into an art that transcends
cultural barriers. Kusama describes the decade she
spent in New York, first as a poverty stricken
artist and later as the doyenne of an alternative
counter-cultural scene. She provides a frank and
touching account of her relationships with key
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art-world figures, including Georgia O'Keeffe,
Donald Judd and the reclusive Joseph Cornell, with
whom Kusama forged a close bond. In candid terms
she describes her childhood and the first
appearance of the obsessive visions that have
haunted her throughout her life. Returning to
Japan in the early 1970s, Kusama checked herself
into a psychiatric hospital in Tokyo where she
resides to the present day, emerging to dedicate
herself with seemingly endless vigour to her art
and her writing. This remarkable autobiography
provides a powerful insight into a unique artistic
mind, haunted by fears and phobias yet determined
to maintain her position at the forefront of the
artistic avant-garde. In addition to her artwork,
Yayoi Kusama is the author of numerous volumes of
poetry and fiction, including The Hustler's Grotto
of Christopher Street, Manhattan Suicide Addict
and Violet Obsession.
  Yayoi Kusama: Every Day I Pray for Love Yayoi
Kusama,2020-12-08 In her most personal book to
date, Yayoi Kusama brings us into her private
world through poetic recollections, giving insight
into her creative process and the essential role
language plays in her paintings, sculptures, and
daily life. With a new focus on Yayoi Kusama’s use
of language, this book features an impressive
overview of her poetry, which the artist creates
alongside her work in other mediums. Highlighting
the importance of words to the artist, the book
draws special attention to the captivating, poetic
titles of her paintings, such as in I WOULD LIKE
TO SHOW YOU THE INFINITE SPLENDOR OF STARDUST IN
THE UNIVERSE and FIGURE OF THE MIDNIGHT DARKNESS
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OF THE UNIVERSE THAT I DEDICATED ALL MY HEART.
These visionary titles are a quintessential part
of Kusama’s eye-catching artworks, but also hold
their own as unique aphorisms and appealing
statements of cosmic spirituality. The poetry also
collected here touches on Kusama’s personal
trials, her human ideals, and her heroic pursuit
of art above all else. Centered around EVERY DAY I
PRAY FOR LOVE, Kusama’s acclaimed exhibition at
David Zwirner, New York, in 2019, the book
features more than 300 pages of new paintings,
sculptures, and Infinity Mirror Rooms. It also
includes photographs of Kusama over time, offering
a unique visual timeline of this iconic artist.
  Yayoi Kusama Laura J. Hoptman,Yayoi Kusama,Akira
Tatehata,Udo Kultermann,2000 A comprehensive
overview of the visionary work of the Japanese
artist.
  Yayoi Kusama Robert Shore,2023-06-08 'I, Kusama,
am the modern Alice in Wonderland' Yayoi Kusama
Nonagenarian Japanese artist is simultaneously one
of the most famous and most mysterious artists on
the planet. A wild child of the 1950s and 1960s,
she emerged out of the international Fluxus
movement to launch naked happenings in New York
and went on to become a doyenne of that city's
counter-cultural scene. In the early 1970s, she
returned to Japan and by 1977 had checked herself
in to a psychiatric hospital which has remained
her home to this day. But, though she was removed
from the world, she was definitely not in
retirement. Her love and belief in the polka dot
has given birth to some of the most surprising and
inspiring installations and paintings of the last
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four decades - and made her exhibitions the most
visited of any single living artist.
  Yayoi Kusama Jo Applin,2012 Almost a half-
century after Yayoi Kusama debuted her landmark
installation 'Infinity Mirror Room - Phalli's
Field' (1965) in New York, the work remains
challenging and unclassifiable. Jo Applin looks at
the installation in detail and places it in the
context of subsequent art practice and theory as
well as Kusama's own (as she called it)
'obsessional art'.
  Hi, Konnichiwa Yayoi Kusama,2014-02-14 Japanese
painter, sculptor, writer, installation and
performance artist Yayoi Kusama has been in the
vanguard of contemporary art for sixty years. Best
known for her use of patterns of dots (which she
claims evolved from the hallucinations she’s had
since childhood), Kusama, now 84 years old, is
finally getting the international recognition she
deserves. Hi, Konnichiwa brings together Kusama’s
vivid imagery and haunting words with photos of
the artist at work and at various stages in her
life. The pieces are mostly from recent years
(2000-2012), although there are some that go back
as far as the 1950s. Here are Kusama’s large-scale
canvases, environmental sculptures, multi-media
installations, and numerous self-portraits. Here,
too, are photos of the artist at ten years old,
and as a young woman in Tokyo and then New York,
often wearing outrageous clothes of her own
design. And we see Yayoi Kusama in recent years,
working in her studio in Tokyo—minus the garish
make-up and red wig. The book is a chronicle of
her creative endeavors and of her life, offering a
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glimpse into the fevered imagination of this very
complicated and fascinating woman. Yayoi Kusama
was born in 1929 in Japan, and from an early age,
suffered from hallucinations, which she maintains
inspired the visual language she continues to use
today. At art school in Kyoto, she first began to
experiment with the subversive themes that became
her trademark. After leaving school, Kusama had a
period of intense productivity, and by 1955, was
gaining prominence as an artist in Japan. In 1958,
Yayoi Kusama moved to New York, where she was one
of the pioneers of the Pop Art and performance art
movements. She became a darling of the media,
promoting free sex and anti-war activism. She
started Kusama Fashion Company, which was quite
successful—her clothes sold in hundreds of stores
including Bloomingdales By the 1970s, the earlier
energy and excitement of the New York art scene
had subsided. In 1973, Kusama went back to Japan,
and in 1977, took up residence in a psychiatric
hospital, where she still lives. She built a large
studio nearby and continues to work there. While
she certainly didn’t fade into obscurity, Yayoi
Kusama moved out of the spotlight. The last few
years, however, have seen renewed interest in her
work. In 2008, Christie’s sold a painting for $5.1
million, then a record for a living female artist.
A major retrospective opened at the Whitney Museum
in New York in Summer 2013; and at the same she
Kusama collaborated with Marc Jacobs for Louis
Vuitton collection featuring her polka dots.
Kusama recently signed with a new gallery in New
York, and a solo show is planned for Fall 2013.
  Yayoi Kusama Akira Shibutami,2020-01-14 A career
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retrospective of Yayoi Kusama, Japan’s most
prominent artist and “Queen of Polka Dots,”
covering all aspects of her provocative work.
Avant-garde artist Yayoi Kusama’s matchless
creativity and originality have been captivating
the world for more than six decades. Her
retrospective exhibitions in four major European
and American museums have seen record attendance.
Yayoi Kusama, originally published to accompany a
sellout exhibition at the Matsumoto City Museum of
Art, offers an overview of Kusama’s entire career,
including works from her youth, when she indulged
in drawing in order to escape from her
hallucinations; paintings made when she was based
in New York, including “Infinity Nets” and “Polka
Dots,” and her happenings in places such as
Central Park; her immersive mirrored infinity
rooms from the 1980s and 1990s, when she
participated in the Venice Biennale; and last but
not least, the ongoing large-scale series “My
Eternal Soul.” Kusama has continuously innovated
and reinvented her style; well-known for her
repeating dot patterns, her art encompasses an
astonishing variety of media, including painting,
drawing, sculpture, film, performance, and
immersive installation. Featuring an essay by
Akira Shibutami analyzing Kusama’s work, this
comprehensive publication celebrates one of
Japan’s most important artists.
  Yayoi Kusama: Life is the Heart of A Rainbow
Russell Storer,2017-06-30 Accompanying the first
major survey of Yayoi Kusama’s work in Southeast
Asia, this catalogue explores the captivating work
of one of the world’s most influential artist. It
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features essays by curators from National Gallery
Singapore and Queensland Art Gallery | Gallery of
Modern Art, a biographical timeline, and
beautifully reproduced images of her paintings,
sculptures, collage, performances, video works and
installations.
  Hi, Konnichiwa Yayoi Kusama,2014-02-14 Japanese
painter, sculptor, writer, installation and
performance artist Yayoi Kusama has been in the
vanguard of contemporary art for sixty years. Best
known for her use of patterns of dots (which she
claims evolved from the hallucinations she’s had
since childhood), Kusama, now 84 years old, is
finally getting the international recognition she
deserves. Hi, Konnichiwa brings together Kusama’s
vivid imagery and haunting words with photos of
the artist at work and at various stages in her
life. The pieces are mostly from recent years
(2000-2012), although there are some that go back
as far as the 1950s. Here are Kusama’s large-scale
canvases, environmental sculptures, multi-media
installations, and numerous self-portraits. Here,
too, are photos of the artist at ten years old,
and as a young woman in Tokyo and then New York,
often wearing outrageous clothes of her own
design. And we see Yayoi Kusama in recent years,
working in her studio in Tokyo—minus the garish
make-up and red wig. The book is a chronicle of
her creative endeavors and of her life, offering a
glimpse into the fevered imagination of this very
complicated and fascinating woman. Yayoi Kusama
was born in 1929 in Japan, and from an early age,
suffered from hallucinations, which she maintains
inspired the visual language she continues to use
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today. At art school in Kyoto, she first began to
experiment with the subversive themes that became
her trademark. After leaving school, Kusama had a
period of intense productivity, and by 1955, was
gaining prominence as an artist in Japan. In 1958,
Yayoi Kusama moved to New York, where she was one
of the pioneers of the Pop Art and performance art
movements. She became a darling of the media,
promoting free sex and anti-war activism. She
started Kusama Fashion Company, which was quite
successful—her clothes sold in hundreds of stores
including Bloomingdales By the 1970s, the earlier
energy and excitement of the New York art scene
had subsided. In 1973, Kusama went back to Japan,
and in 1977, took up residence in a psychiatric
hospital, where she still lives. She built a large
studio nearby and continues to work there. While
she certainly didn’t fade into obscurity, Yayoi
Kusama moved out of the spotlight. The last few
years, however, have seen renewed interest in her
work. In 2008, Christie’s sold a painting for $5.1
million, then a record for a living female artist.
A major retrospective opened at the Whitney Museum
in New York in Summer 2013; and at the same she
Kusama collaborated with Marc Jacobs for Louis
Vuitton collection featuring her polka dots.
Kusama recently signed with a new gallery in New
York, and a solo show is planned for Fall 2013.
  Yayoi Kusama: Infinity Mirrors Yayoi
Kusama,2023-10-31
  Yayoi People and Ancient Indo-Japanese Relations
Nadimpalli Venkata Bala Subrahmanya Dutt,1993 The
book opens with the cordiality of the Yoyoi (200
b.c.-250 a.d.) and the Jomon inhabitants of Japan,
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and covers the material and spiritual culture
brought by the Yoyoi, namely, rice and metal
culture, fine pottery and weaving basic structure
of language, grammar and idiom, religion, rituals
and philosophy, calendar, festivals and social
customs, tracing their origin to India. Three
comparative tabular statements on languages and
calendars are given. The author interprets for the
first time the Japanese concept of the Sun-
Goddess, the Divine Imperial Acestress of Japan,
and the kinship of Japanese and Tibetan grammars,
and presents a review of the role of Andhra in
ancient history. A brief account of life and
philosophy of Arya Nagarjuna is also given. The
book has a chart of comparable alphabets, two
maps, several photos, 120 references, and an Index
to persons and places. It brings to light certain
hitherto little known aspects of ancient Indo-
Japanese relations.
  Yayoi Kusama Sarah Suzuki,2017-10-10 Provides an
introduction to the Japanese artist who is known
for her use of dots.
  Yayoi Kusama (Revised and Expanded Edition)
Catherine Taft,Laura Hoptman,Akira Tatehata,Udo
Kultermann,2017-11-08 An updated edition of the
acclaimed monograph, celebrating one of the most
iconic and revolutionary artists of our time.
Yayoi Kusama transcended the art world to become a
fixture of popular culture, in a league with Andy
Warhol, David Hockney, and Keith Haring. —The New
York Times Kusama is internationally renowned for
her groundbreaking work on themes such as
infinity, self-image, sexuality, and compulsive
repetition. A well-known name in the Manhattan
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scene of the 1960s, Kusama's subsequent work
combined Psychedelia and Pop culture with
patterning, often resulting in participatory
installations and series of paintings. This
revised and expanded edition of the 2000
monograph, which is arguably still one of the most
comprehensive studies on her work to date, has
been augmented by an essay by Catherine Taft and a
collection of new poems by the artist.
  Love Forever Yayoi Kusama,Lynn Zelevansky,Los
Angeles County Museum of Art,1968 Texts by Laura
Hoptman, Akira Tatehata, Lynn Zelevansky
  Yayoi Kusama Seattle Art Museum,Broad (Art
museum : Los Angeles, Calif.),Art Gallery of
Ontario,Cleveland Museum of Art,High Museum of
Art,2017 Japanese artist Yayoi Kusama's iconic
Infinity Mirror Rooms are filled with a
multiplicity of lights that reflect endlessly,
projecting the illusion of infinite space. Yayoi
Kusama: Infinity Mirrors traces these
installations over five decades, revealing the
ways in which they developed from a strategy of
self-obliteration and political liberation during
the Vietnam War to a means of social harmony in
the present. By examining her early unsettling
installations alongside her more recent ethereal
atmospheres, this volume aims to historicize her
pioneering work amidst today's renewed interest in
experiential practices--
  Yayoi Kusama: I Spend Each Day Embracing Flowers
Yayoi Kusama,Lynn Zelevansky,Robert
Slifkin,2024-09-03 The newest book from the widely
revered Japanese artist Yayoi Kusama features her
latest monumental and vibrant work and is the
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first to explore the experience of seeing it from
the lens of the visitor “My entire life has been
painted here. Every day, any day. I will never
cease dedicating my whole life to my love for the
universe.” —Yayoi Kusama One of the most
influential artists of the twentieth and twenty-
first centuries, Yayoi Kusama occupies a unique
position within recent art history. Since the
1950s, she has created a profoundly personal
oeuvre that resonates with a global audience.
Distinctly recognizable, her works frequently
deploy repetitive elements—such as dots—to evoke
both microscopic and macroscopic universes.
Celebrating the visitor experience, this
publication offers an immersive tour of Kusama’s
2023 exhibition at David Zwirner New York.
Illustrating thirty-five paintings, a gigantic
sculptural maze of pumpkin walls, a lush garden of
towering flowers, and a fan-favorite Infinity
Mirror Room, the result is a book that offers the
sense of experiencing the work in person for
readers who have not had the chance. New
scholarship by Robert Slifkin looks at how Kusama
innovates and complicates art historical
traditions of image production and how her art
seeks to connect humans with the greater cosmos.
An essay by Lynn Zelevansky reflects on her own
long-standing engagement with Kusama’s work and
the ways in which it, across the decades, can be
seen as a record of love in all its complexity:
full of humanity, generosity, affection, sadness,
and pain.
  Yayoi Kusama: Present Infinite Yayoi
Kusama,Stefano. Raimondi,2024-04-25 In celebration
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of one of Kusama's most iconic infinity rooms
Japanese artist Yayoi Kusama is known worldwide
for her polka dots and colorful, immersive light
installations featuring unusual and organic forms,
such as pumpkins. Present Infinite is a tribute to
her beloved and singular practice, with a
particular focus on Fireflies on the Water (2002),
one of her most famous Infinity Mirror Rooms from
the collection of the Whitney Museum of American
Art in New York. Fireflies on the Water is a room-
sized installation where, as the title suggests,
the lights seem almost natural, like fireflies on
a quiet summer's night. The pool of water creates
an incredible sense of stillness and the mirrors
reflect never-ending images of themselves,
creating a sidereal ambience. Space appears
infinite, without top or bottom, beginning or end.
As in Yayoi Kusama's early installations,
including her Infinity Mirror Room (1965),
Fireflies on the Water embodies an almost
hallucinatory approach to reality. Yayoi Kusama
(born 1929) has worked not only in sculpture and
installation but also painting, performance, video
art, fashion, poetry, fiction and other arts. In
her early career in Japan, she produced mostly
works on paper. With her late-1950s move to New
York City, she joined the ranks of the avant-
garde, working in soft sculpture and influencing
the likes of Warhol and Oldenburg. At this time,
she was also involved with happenings and other
performance-oriented works and began to deploy her
signature dots. Her work fell into relative
obscurity after her return to Japan in 1973, but a
subsequent revival of interest in the 1980s
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elevated her work to the canonical status that it
still enjoys today.

The Enigmatic Realm of Yayoi: Unleashing the
Language is Inner Magic

In a fast-paced digital era where connections and
knowledge intertwine, the enigmatic realm of
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secrets and untapped potential embedded within
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the book is core themes, assess its distinct
writing style, and delve into its lasting affect
the hearts and minds of those that partake in its
reading experience.
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